
 

 
NOTICE OF CONSIDERATION OF AN ADDITIONAL KEY DECISION 

PROPOSED TO BE MADE BY CABINET ON 4 JUNE 2018 (published 17 
May 2018) 

 

In accordance with paragraphs 9 and 10 of the Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and 
Access to Information) (England) Regulations 2012, the Cabinet hereby gives notice of an additional Key 
Decision which it intends to consider at its next meeting. 
 
 

 

If you have any queries on this Key Decisions List, please contact 
Katia Richardson on 020 8753 2368 or by e-mail to katia.richardson@lbhf.gov.uk 

 

Decision to 
be Made by 
(Cabinet or 
Council) 
 
 

Date of 
Decision-
Making 
Meeting and 
Reason 

Proposed Key Decision 
 
Most decisions are made in 
public unless indicated below, 
with the reasons for the 
decision being made in private. 
 

Lead Executive 
Councillor(s), Wards 
Affected, and officer 
to contact for further 
information or 
relevant documents 
 

Documents to 
be submitted to 
Cabinet  
(other relevant 
documents may 
be submitted) 
 

Cabinet 
 

4 Jun 2018 
 

Hammersmith and Fulham 
council Business Plan 2018-
2022 
 
This is presented as a high-level 
Business Plan that will inform a 
more detailed Delivery Plan to be 
agreed with individual Cabinet 
Members. 
 
Reasons for urgency: 
The Business Plan responds to 
manifesto pledges of the 
Administration only recently 
published. Response to these is 
required at the first meeting of the 
Cabinet following the election to 
ensure that plans for delivery can 
be developed as quickly as 
possible. 
 

Leader of the Council 

 
A detailed report 
for this item will be 
available at least 
five working days 
before the date of 
the meeting and 
will include details 
of any supporting 
documentation 
and / or 
background 
papers to be 
considered. 
 

Reason: 
Budg/pol 
framework 
 

Ward(s): 
All Wards 
 

Contact officer: 
Joanna Mccormick 
Tel: 0741207694 
Joanna.Mccormick@lbhf. 
gov.uk 
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